
UBC E association of university and college employees 

12 March 1984 

Mr. Schelte de Vries 

Vernon, B.C.  

Dear Mr. Schelte de Vries: 

Enclosed you will find several pins and a small ·sticker for your 

collection. It is noticed that your letter was dated 18 December 

1983. We received your letter today in the AUCE office. 

Sincerely, 

R:.~ .. , 
R. Rising 
Office Assistant 

:rr 

Encl. 

#202-6383 Memorial Road, University of British Columbia, Vancouver, B.C. VGT 1 WS 
Telephone: 224-2308 . 




